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Letter dated 3 January 1990 from the representatives of Denmark,
Finland, Iceland, Norway and Sweden to the United Nations

addressed to the Secretary-General

On behalf of the Govermnments of the five Nordic countries, Denmark, Finland,
Iceland, Norway and Sweden, we have the honour to inform you that as of today the
assessed contributions for 1990 to the United Nations of all the Nordic countries
have been forwarded from our capitals to the United Nations account,

The Nordic countries believe that the payment of their assessed contributions
to the regular budget at the earliest possible date in the year is one way of
expressing their strong and firm support for the world Organization.

The Nordic countries wish on this occasion to emphasize once more their
whole-hearted support for the Secretary-General in his efforts to improve and
strengthen the financial situation of the United Nations. They urge all other
Member States to respond positively to the Secretary-General's appeal that assessed
contributions be paid early and in full.
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We request that this letter be circulated as an official document of the
General Assembly.

(Signed) Kjeld MORTENSEN (Signed) Klaus TORNUDD

Ambassador, Permanent Ambassador, Permanent
Representative of Denmark Representative of Finland
to the United Nations to the United Nations
{Signed) Benedikt GR@NDAL (Signcd) Erik TELLMANN

Ambassador, Permanent
Representative of Iceland
to the United Nations

Chargé d'affaires a.i.
of Norway to the
United Nations

(Signed) Jan ELIASSON
Ambassador, Permanent
Representative of Sweden
to the United Natiouns




